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Amazing news for the residents of New York: two of my good friends and phenomenal talented friends are taking

over the NYCFUG. Ben Nadel  and Clark Valberg  are replacing Judith and Michael Dinowitz who after ten years

fairly deserve a break.

Congratulations New York. Read more about it at Ben's blog .
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